












































From: Jack Nokes  
Sent: Friday, November 11, 2011 1:07 PM 
To: Laurie Limbacher 
Cc: Sadowsky, Steve 
Subject: Support of application of Clarkson-Crutchfield House, 4001 Avenue G 

Dear Laurie: 
  
I am writing to support the petition for historic status for the Clarkson-Crutchfield house 
at 4001 Avenue G.  As long time Hyde Park residents, Jill and I have witnessed the 
sensitive and loving restoration of that house by Blinda McClelland and Howard 
Liljestrand.  I have also been a docent at their house on the Hyde Park Homes Tour.  
They have done a terrific job of restoring the house and preserving its historic character 
and features.   
  
As owners of an historic home, Jill and I have been gratified and impressed by all the 
improvements to the Clarkson-Crutchfield house, including the very thoughtful addition 
in back that honors the character of the original structure.  [Note: the Landmark 
Commission has approved a rear addition to our house in the past.] 
  
I hope that the Historic Landmark Commission will give a favorable recommendation to 
this deserving petition. 
 
Best regards to you and Al, 
  
Jack 
--  
Jack Nokes 
Interim Executive Director 
AMOA-Arthouse 
512-495-9224 x 289 
512-680-5458 (c) 
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